
Why is it necessary to shuffle the burden of the housing crisis onto property owners (landlords, tax 
payers) when the city of Portland is responsible in part for creating and or not dealing with 
homelessness directly??? Since I was 5yrs. old that's over 60 yrs. I remember Hobos, Bums, Transients, 
Homeless etc. called by many names. Some want help and housing some just want handouts. Strapping 
the hands of landlords is not the answer to an age old problem. Our costs are already high with property 
taxes, utility's, business licenses, SDCs if a property is developable and city ordinances. Portland is 
experiencing growing pains and wounding landlords and tax payers in the process.  
Thanks 
Dave 
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